
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 7 February 2019 

   

Question  Over the Christmas period what contingencies were put in 

place to make sure that communal recycling units were 

emptied more frequently to reflect seasonal demand?  

Answer   

Question  What checks were done to make sure these uplifts were 

carried out by our contractors? 

Answer   

Question  What sanctions were put in place or applied in the event of 

performance failures? 

Answer   
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